
              

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 
                          Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

4th July 2025 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week:  
Willow class: Harley-Blue for her confidence in her reading. 
Chestnut class: Finley for his handwriting. 
Oak class: Grace for her all-round excellent effort. 
Hazel class: Huw for being prepared and stepping up. 
Sports people of the week: Mrs Stone for organising a fantastic Sports day., All the staff nominated 
different children who stood out for them during sports day for a number of different reasons like their 
good attitude, help of younger children and assisting with the equipment; so a special mention goes to 
Leo, Florence, Levi, Zak, Ashtyn, Rafe, George S and Toby.  
Good Samaritan of the week: Barnaby for always looking out for others and being supportive. 
Readers of the week: Olivia, Isabella R, Theo L, Nikolaj, Jack H, Bella B, India, Shellbee, Brogan, Patti, 
Finley, Levi, Erin, Archer, Zak, Sebastian and Bella L-M. Well done to Sophie and Dorothea for receiving 
their Silver, to Huw for his Gold and Rupert and Toby for achieving their Diamond Bawdsey Bookworm 
Awards. 
Team points collected throughout Sports day: Each year we combine the colour teams’ dojo points for 
their work in classes, with the Sports day points. The combined points will be shared next week and a non-
school uniform day will be the reward just for the winning team overall. So far from Sports day we have 
Blue team in 4th with 478 points, Green team in 3rd with 536 points, Red team in 2nd with 601 points and 
leading so far are Yellow team with 660 points. The children are now trying to earn as many points as 
possible to be the overall winners of the year for their colours to go onto the team cup for the year.  

KS2 performance this week 

We would like all of Oak and Hazel class back at school this Wednesday 9th, by 5pm please for the 
performance to start at 5.30 pm, thank you. 

KS2 Performance- please book so we can release any extra tickets 

Oak and Hazel class are performing ‘The Jungle Book’ this week on 8th July starting at 1.30 and on 9th July 
children to arrive back for 5pm. Tickets are bookable via Parentpay (no cost). Any additional tickets will 
then come free for anyone wanting any more- please book so we can release the extra spaces. We hope 
you can come. We hope we do not have to turn people away if they have not booked as the space in the 
hall will be very tight. 

Parent and Carer Survey 

Dear all Parents and Carers, please could you fill in this short survey about us. We have our fingers crossed 
lots of people will appreciate all we are trying to do for your children. This can be anonymous if you do not 
fill in the start, if you do though we can contact you with any answers to queries you may have. This is 
collated by Tilian for us. We have tested that it works on mobile devices too. Thank you in advance for 
your support of us. Mrs Butler and the Bawdsey School team. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8U53S0CkFjrqpqgia1c8R6BB-_t_J-

PjLMk7NxfKRuZsMWA/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=111102869954454664458 

Swimming for the end of term 
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The children will need their normal swim kits and a pair of shorts and a t-shirt for this week please for their 
lifesaving training. There is swimming next week too, but only normal kits are needed. 

Oscars ceremony 

On Friday, following the performances this week, Hazel class are having an Oscar’s ceremony. Can they 
come dressed to impress for the red carpet please. (They will be in this for the day so comfort is important 
too!) 

Wimbledon visit 

We were lucky to get tickets in the school’s lottery for Wimbledon tickets again for selected year 5 and 6 
pupils. A big thank you to the BSA for funding this for the children to have an amazing experience, also to 
the staff taking them on Saturday 12th. The children need to be dropped at Melton station for 7.30 am, we 
will keep you updated about our return time on the day via dojo but it is estimated to be 7.30 pm back at 
Melton station. 

Sports day and Strawberry fair- BSA help request 

Thank you for your support for these events, they were fantastic and we hope you enjoyed them. The BSA 
really need more support for next year please, some key players are leaving including the present lead 
Becks Hudson. We would like to take this opportunity to thank Becks for stepping in and organising the 
BSA so well, we will miss you.  Thank you to Mrs Stone for organising the Sports day and to the Sports 
leaders for their help, also to the staff in their race! 

Un-named lost property 

For one more week the rest of the un-named uniform will be on the playground to be collected. After 
Friday it will be packaged up and go to a fabric bank, or put in the front porch for anyone who needs it 
next year in our pre-loved stock. 

Diary dates 
8th July 1.30: KS2 performance of their play. 
10th July: Hazel class Walk through the Bible session with Just 42. 
9th July 5.30 start: KS2 performance of their play. 
11th July: Hazel class Oscar award ceremony. 
12th July: Wimbledon visit for selected pupils in Hazel class. 
14th – 18th July: Optional Parent/ Carer meetings with Teachers following reports going home. 
17th July:  Hazel class Walk through the Bible session with Just 42. 
18th July 7pm- Yr 6 Leaver’s sleepover on the field. 
21st July 2.30pm Year 6 Leaver’s assembly with Parents and Carers. 
22nd July: Last day of term.  
22nd July: No after school club provided. 

For our term dates please look on our website.  
 

https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=87

